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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 2 Sing for Christmas  
 
 
As part of our Christmas celebrations, we have been invited to attend a ‘Sing for Christmas’ 
concert at St John’s Church in Wolverhampton, on Wednesday 20th December, at 1pm.  
 
We will eat our Christmas dinner in school before we leave, and we will travel to and from 
the church by public bus. Please be aware that the concert finishes at 2.45, so we will not 
arrive back to school until 3.30 at the earliest.  
 
If your child does not want a Christmas dinner, please provide them with a packed lunch as 
usual.  
 
School is subsidising the cost of the travel for all pupils; however, we are asking for a 
parental contribution of £1 per pupil.  
 
Please log into your School Gateway Account to provide consent and make payment of £1.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Atkinson  

 
Mrs Atkinson  
Year Leader (Year 2)   
 
 
 
 
 

 


